
 

 

 

                                                Friday 1st March 2024 

                                               
In Nursery this week... 

We have enjoyed exploring signs of Spring outdoors and in our bug garden. 

Everyone enjoyed painting and drawing Spring flowers as we talked about and 

described different parts of a plant, sizes and how they grow. Our favourite 

rhyme was “5 Little Daffodils”. 

In Nursery next week… 

We will continue to learn about growth and plants as we will be reading “Jack and 

the Beanstalk” and planting our own beans and seeds in our Nursery garden 

centre. 

Home Activity 

Please help your child to find something related to the number 4 and bring to 

Nursery for our Show & Tell session. This could include anything with 4 sides, 4 

corners, 4 legs or 4 wheels etc. 

  

  Stars of the Week    

   
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support                  


